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Message from Mr Sparrow 

Hello everyone, 

Christmas is nearly upon us, and the children are clearly beginning to feel the festive spirit! We have so many 

exciting events planned for next week: 

Christmas Dinner on Wednesday. 

Whole-school caroling on Friday. 

Our Christmas fair on Tuesday evening, which will raise money for play equipment for the yard. 

In addition to these, there are many other exciting activities happening in each year group. 

Key Dates – Autumn 2 

16/12/24 – Year 1 and 2 Christmas Show (New Dates) 

17/12/24 – Christmas fair 

18/12/24 – Christmas Dinner day (Christmas Jumpers) 

18/12/24 – Nursery and reception Christmas Day (New dates) 

19/12/24 – Disco/Party Day (Christmas Jumpers) 

20/12/24 – Break for Christmas 

6/1/25 – Training day 

7/1/25 – Return to school 

 

Glow 

On Thursday, the whole school travelled to the Glow to enjoy a festive treat. It was a fantastic day! We loved 

seeing the smiles on all the children’s faces, and it was wonderful to watch local performers on stage. 

Experiences like this can be truly inspiring for our children. 

A big thank you to everyone involved for making it such an amazing day! 

Driving 

Can I please ask that 

people with cars are 

mindful of young people 

walking along Humphrey 

close. The road itself is 

30mph but it is also filled 

with cars and young 

people at busy times. The 

very last thing any of us 

would want is for children 

to be hurt as a result of 

driving a little to quickly in 

a built-up area. 

  

After School Clubs 

Watch this space for 

new after school 

clubs. The Spring clubs 

will include activities 

such as Circus club 

and sewing. We are 

excited to provide a 

variety of extra 

curricular experiences 

for everyone to enjoy. 

Christmas Fair 

The Christmas fair is fast approaching and we are so excited to welcome you all, There is so much going on, 

new games, Santa's grotto, refreshments, a gift stall, choir performance and so much more.  

 

We are still looking for donations of the following items - Any donations are greatly appreciated and can be left 

at main reception. 

• Bottle bar items (things like alcohol, smellies, anything that comes in a bottle or jar)  

• Cakes  

• Raffle prizes 

Please note that the Santa grotto is a free event for the children, there will be a donation bucket for if you wish 

to make a donation however, please note that this is not expected and is completely optional.  

 

Just a reminder - The fair is after school on Tuesday 17th December. As always, any help is appreciated. We look 

forward to seeing you all there. Thank you for your ongoing support and generosity.  

Miss Cain  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


